THESE MINUTES ARE BEING POSTED UNAPPROVED 
AT THE NEXT MEETING THESE MINUTES WILL BE APPROVED 

THE APPROVAL PROCESS MAY CHANGE SOME SENTENCE STRUCTURE OR WORDS, BUT SHOULD NOT SIGNIFICANTLY CHANGE THE CONTENT.

These minutes will then be replaced with the approved minutes.

Minutes of the Regular Board of Directors Meeting of the International Association of EMTs & Paramedics of Local 167

April 25, 2019

Mounds View Conference Room

Present:, Blake Katzenmaier, Albert Reiff, Karen Kozer, Bradi Larson, Caleb Pesola, Wade Eastman and Marc LeVoir. 

Absent: Jake Shepard and Jim Domeier,Amanda Layne,Brad Dixon,

Meeting started at 1635.

Minutes:
The past minutes have not been finished as the Secretary is on leave.

Treasury Report:  

The treasury report was given by Katzenmaier.  Audit is complete and will work with stewards to get dues cards signed.  We are caught up on Dues through middle of March.  The steward millage form needs to be updated and IRS has increased to $0.58.

Announcements:  
LOU 6 – Interfacility Dispatcher Wage
President Hopper signed LOU 5 which moves the interfacility dispatcher to the paramedic/dispatcher pay scale.  This affects one member at this time.

LOU 7-Special Event 
President Hopper has signed LOU 6 that replaces the article on Special events and creates a team for special events.  Company is working on details on how to create team.  More info at next membership meeting.

National Board Meeting
Bi-annual meeting will take place in Boston at the end of May.  President Hopper will be attending.
Committee Reports:  
By Law Committee
Le Voir has completed by-laws and has approval from National.  Will present to members in May at meeting.
Grievance Committee
The grievance report was given by Bradi Larson.  3 in arbitration and no other grievances at this time.
LMC Report
LMC met today in the Mounds View Conference Room at 1330.

Old Business:
Summer Picnic
may be cancelled due to changes in schedule and a very busy summer for members.

Twins game:
Looking to host Twins game in September.  Same process as last year.  $5 for members and Local will cover rest of cost.

New Business:
2nd Quarter Meeting
Discussed need for 2nd quarter membership meeting.  Le Voir will look to have a meeting at the end of May.

Next Meeting:

May 30, 2019 following LMC at the Mounds View Conference Room.

Meeting adjourned at 1630.

